
Dear Medical Student 
18/19 Batch 

We are pleased to announce a new scholarship initiative launched by the Peradeniya Medical 
Faculty Alumni Batch of 1969-74 to offer 15 tablet computers to deserving students 

These devices will be provided to students who demonstrate financial need and are expected 
to be returned upon completion of the MBBS degree. 

If you believe you qualify for this scholarship, please fill out the application form via the 
following Google link: https://forms.gle/5zQ4jpa5exdFMTYW8 

The deadline for applications is 25th of August 2024 

We encourage all eligible students to apply. 

Best wishes 

Prof Chamara Dalugama 
Secretary 
Faculty Scholarship Committee 
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